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appraised by Robert Beck 
 
I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to Queen Elizabeth II Silver Jubilee School for your 
fantastic production of Much Ado About Nothing as part of the 2018 Shakespeare Schools Festival. 
It was a brilliant night of theatre, and I’d like to highlight just a few elements that really stood out. 
 
It's trully wonderful to watch a show where everyone on stage is, clearly, having so much fun and 
really enjoying performing!  
 
I loved how much dancing there was in your show. The company worked together, as an ensemble,  
to create a real party atmosphere on stage. I particularly liked your moves to Solja Boy! 
 
There were some really clear characters in your show and you all worked incredibly hard to tell the 
audience your story. 
 
This was a pumping, pulsating performance packed with passion! Well done! 
 
Performing Shakespeare’s words on a professional stage takes courage, resilience, and imagination. 
You and your teachers should all be incredibly proud of what you have achieved.  
 
I hope to see Queen Elizabeth II Silver Jubilee School in the Festival again next year 
Robert Beck 
  
 

 


